Johnson, Sabrina O

From: Black, Alexis

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 4:17 PM
To: SWD_Waste

Subject: FW: 87895 Enterprise Sampling

Environmental Specialist
Compliance Assurance Program

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southwest District

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Electronic communications regarding state business are public records
available upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

b% Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Walker Wrenn <walker@locklearconsulting.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 11:57 AM

To: Chamberlain, Justin <Justin.Chamberlain@FloridaDEP.gov>
Cc: Black, Alexis <Alexis.Black@FloridaDEP.gov>

Subject: RE: 87895 Enterprise Sampling

Thanks. Typo. 9/16 — 9/18.

Have a good one.

From: Chamberlain, Justin [mailto:Justin.Chamberlain@FloridaDEP.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 11:55 AM

To: Walker Wrenn

Cc: Black, Alexis

Subject: RE: 87895 Enterprise Sampling

Walker,

Are those the correct dates? Please confirm and copy our compliance assurance staff (Ms. Alexis Black). Thanks.

Regards,
Justin



Justin Chamberlain, P.G.
Professional Geologist I

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Solid Waste Permitting & Waste Cleanup

13051 N. Telecom Parkway, Suite 101

Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926

Direct: (813) 470-5725 Main: (813) 470-5700
Email: Justin.Chamberlain@floridadep.gov

Note: All your favorite people at the FDEP have new email addresses (@floridadep.gov)! Please make sure to update your contact list!

For information on Solid Waste Permitting, please visit our Solid Waste website:
For Waste Cleanup Program guidance and information, please visit our Waste Cleanup website:
For information on the Florida Brownfields Redevelopment Program, please visit our Brownfields website:

Permitting Consistency Initiative: The Florida Department of Environmental Protection is committed to providing efficient, consistent
and quality service to the citizens of Florida.

In keeping with these objectives, we continue to identify ongoing improvements to our permitting process by standardizing and simplifying
our documents.

From: Walker Wrenn <walker@Iocklearconsulting.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 11:46 AM

To: Chamberlain, Justin <Justin.Chamberlain@FloridaDEP.gov>
Subject: 87895 Enterprise Sampling

Justin,
The sampler is scheduled to sample the landfill 9/26 — 9/18.
Thanks,

Walker Wrenn, P.G. | Environmental Division Director
4140 NW 37t Place, Suite A, Gainesville, FL 32606
P: 352.672.6867 F: 352.692.5390

Locklear
& Associates




